
April 11, 2024

Dear Rumson Parents,

We invite you to attend a virtual Parent Academy session on Tuesday, April 23rd from 6:30 to

7:30 pm. This session will focus on Artificial Intelligence (AI) and its exciting role in education.

During the session, led by professionals from Kiker Learning, a Google for Education Partner, we

will explore:

● What AI is and how it works

● The potential implications of AI for our students' learning journey

● How our school district has begun integrating AI products into the classroom,

emphasizing that AI is a valuable tool to support not replace our teachers!

AI is rapidly shaping the world, and it's crucial for our students to understand and be prepared

to work alongside it in their future careers.

This session goes beyond theory. You'll also hear firsthand from several Rumson School District

staff members who will demonstrate how they are already using AI products to enhance

learning in their classrooms.

This is a fantastic opportunity to learn more about this exciting and evolving field and how it can

benefit your child's education. We encourage you to attend!

You may join the Google Meet on April 23rd at 6:30 by clicking this link. If you cannot attend, a

recording of the session will be available the following day on the Rumson District website

under the Curriculum tab, subtopic narrated screencasts and presentations.

Sincerely,

Vera Ridoux
District Supervisor of Curriculum, Instruction & Assessment

http://meet.google.com/ywh-sdhg-egz

